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Message From Our Manager

We have had some beautiful weather, allowing us to enjoy the warmth of the sun as
we spend more time outdoors. We are making the most of this season with a variety
of activities and events that embrace this lovely time of year!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Yanti Beament
Registered Manager

80th Anniversary of VE Day

This year, we celebrated the 80th Anniversary of VE Day with a remembrance tram
ride from Seaton to Colyton. The scenic journey took us past the picturesque Seaton
Wetlands, allowing us to reflect on the significance of the day. Upon reaching
Colyton, our residents participated in a delightful word quiz and a VE Day-themed
musical quiz, all while enjoying a lovely afternoon tea. The experience was both
educational and enjoyable, and it allowed us to honour those who contributed to
peace and freedom.

On 8th May, we were privileged to have Paul Stevens perform for our residents. His
performance, combined with a delicious afternoon tea prepared by our talented
chefs, made for a truly special occasion. 

Celebrations continued on 10th May with a community event held on the Minster
Church Green.

Earth Day

April 22nd, 2025, marked the 55th anniversary of Earth Day, a day that unites
individuals from various backgrounds to work towards a healthier planet. In honour
of this significant day, our residents enthusiastically participated in planting a variety
of herbs, tomato and strawberry plants, alongside beautiful flowers in our garden.
This hands-on activity not only brings beauty to our surroundings but also allows our
residents to take part in nurturing something special and watching it grow.

International Nurses Day

Monday, 12th May 2025, brought us the celebration of International Nurses Day. We
express our heartfelt gratitude to the wonderful, kind, and caring nurses at
Silverleigh, as well as to all the nurses within the Care Concern Group. To show our
appreciation, our nurses received thoughtful gifts, and the residents had a fantastic
time creating a thank you poster for them. We also want to extend our thanks to the
nurses within the community and hospitals for their dedication and support.

Employees of the Month

Congratulations to our Employees of the Month for April! A big round of applause
goes to Armelyn, Jamie, Kiah, and Rachel. Your hard work and dedication have not
gone unnoticed, and we appreciate everything you do for our residents and the care
team.

Oral Care Champions

We are excited to introduce our Oral Health Champions: Armelyn, Janice and
Jasmine. These three outstanding individuals are essential members of our
dedicated care team, committed to promoting excellent oral health within our home.

New Staff Members

We are pleased to welcome our new Clinical Lead
Nurse, Ruth Koseli, who joined our team at the beginning
of May.

We are delighted to have her on board and look forward
to the positive impact she will have on our team and
residents.
 

Upcoming Dates For The Diary

There’s always something exciting happening at our care home! Our May diary is
brimming with engaging activities and events, showcasing the vibrant spring season.
We encourage everyone to take a look at our activities planner and join in the fun.
We can’t wait to share more joyous moments with our residents!

Take a look at our most recent planner which will give you an idea of the many
activities and events that we take part in by clicking the link below...

 
May 2025 Activities & Events Planner

 

Social Media

Our new Facebook account for Silverleigh is now active so please click on the link
below to like and follow us for regular updates on the latest news and activities.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews | Google Reviews
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